
 

 

 

Deputy Commissioner Timlin has served as the Commanding Officer of the 67 and 114 Precincts, 

Detective Borough Queens, and Patrol Borough Bronx. He has served as Executive Officer of the 83 

Precinct. 

After retiring from the Department as Commanding Officer, Patrol Borough Bronx, in July 2002, 

Deputy Commissioner Timlin joined a SEC-registered investment advisor, where he headed the Anti-

Money Laundering and Business Continuity Program. 

 

In December 2004, Deputy Commissioner Timlin joined Michael Stapleton Associates, Ltd. (MSA), a 

NY-based security firm, largely comprised of retired NYPD officers, which specializes in high 

consequence threat protection and detection services worldwide. 

 
Deputy Commissioner Timlin holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Management from St. Francis 

College and a Juris Doctorate from New York Law School. He has been licensed to practice law in the 

State of New York since 1999. 

Pat Timlin is a 1975 graduate of Power Memorial Academy.  He was born in Scotland and raised in St. 

Saviour’s Parish in Park Slope, Brooklyn, the oldest of seven children of Alex and Mary Timlin.  

His two brothers followed him to Power.  Alex, class of 1979, ran track, and John, class of 1984 played 

hockey.  His four sisters, Mary, Janet, Helen and Margaret, were sad that Power wasn’t co-ed but they 

attended St. Joseph’s and St. Saviour’s High Schools in Brooklyn. 

 

Pat ran track at Power for four years and credits Power Memorial and the Irish Christian Brothers with 

instilling life values, the fondest memories, and the most cherished friendships of his life.  Power was 

an awe inspiring New York City Catholic institution, and the PMA Alumni Association keeps the 

tradition of service alive, providing scholarships for today’s NYC kids to attend Catholic high school.  

Power keeps on giving and every Power graduate can continue to beam with pride with the continuing 

legacies we build in NYC. 

 

Pat is married to his wife Patricia for 27 years.  They have two boys, Patrick Joseph, a 2013 graduate of 

Loyola University, Maryland who is teaching at St. Gabriel's College in Bangkok, Thailand and 

Matthew Alexander, a sophomore at Loyola.  The Timlin family lives in Lido Beach, N.Y. and they are 

members of Our Lady of Miraculous Medal parish in Pt. Lookout, N.Y. 
 

Patrick Timlin 

Deputy Commissioner Patrick Timlin was appointed to the New York City 

Police Department in September 1980, and began his career on patrol in the 71 

Precinct. He was promoted to Sergeant in August 1987; Lieutenant in June 1989; 

Captain in October 1992; Deputy Inspector; in August 1995; Inspector in 

December 1996; Deputy Chief in January 1999; and Assistant Chief in 2000. He 

has served in the 60, 67, 70, 71, 72, 83, 101 and 114 Precincts, as well as in the 

Emergency Service Unit and Detective Borough Queens. 

 

 

 

 

 


